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Good	morning,

I	would	like	to	announce	that	Founda6on	For	The	Carolinas	is	now	accep6ng	applica6ons	for	the	2022	Scholarship
Season.	Applica6ons	are	available	at	www.Cc.org/scholarships.		

The	Founda6on	offers	a	variety	of	annual	scholarships	that	are	established	by	giGs	made	by	generous	families	and
individuals,	corpora6ons	and	nonprofit	organiza6ons,	to	provide	educa6onal	opportuni6es	for	deserving	students.
In	2021,	the	Founda6on	awarded	more	than	$2.6	million	in	scholarships	to	over	1,000	students.

Scholarship	awards	range	from	$500	to	$10,000.

For	more	informa6on,	please	contact:		Qiana	Aus6n,	Vice	President	of	Scholarships,	Founda6on	For	The	Carolinas,
704.973.4535	or	qaus6n@Cc.org.

Thank	you	so	much!

Qiana Austin
Vice President and Scholarships Program Officer
Community Philanthropy and Civic Leadership
Foundation For The Carolinas
220 North Tryon Street
Charlotte, NC 28202
Phone: 704.973.4535
Fax number: 704.973.4935
www.fftc.org

This email message and its attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient or recipients and may
contain confidential information. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete this
message.
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